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I am writing to ask that you STOP the state's intention to adopt the National School Standards which has NOT received 
ample time for public comment! This is nothing more than having the federal government control the minds of our 
students! We need more localized decision making when it comes to our schools, NOT national decision making! 

I will be watching this very closely and hope that you STOP this proposed action! 

Mary Kankoski 
2204 Middle Rd. 
Glenshaw, PA 15116 


